
Hague  Conference  Family  Law
Briefings
The Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference on Private International Law has
announced that the HCCH International Family Law Briefings are now available
on  the  HCCH website.  The  Briefings  are  quarterly  updates  provided  by  the
Permanent Bureau to International Family Law, regarding the work of the Hague
Conference in this field.

Download the full Briefing for June 2012 (extract from International Family Law,
June 2012, pp. 230-235).

Previous Briefings are available here.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2012/hague-conference-family-law-briefings/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2012/hague-conference-family-law-briefings/
http://www.hcch.net/upload/ifl-hcch2012_02.pdf
http://www.hcch.net/index_en.php?act=publications.listing&sub=11

